
  
  
  
  

  Resume Trading on FUTR 

  July 04, 2016  

The ASE announces that FUTURE ARAB INVESTMENT COMPANY (FUTR) has completed all
required procedures to decrease its listed capital from JD/Share 36.5 million to JD/Share 27.375
million, by redeeming accumulated losses.

Accordingly, the ASE will resume trading on FUTR shares as of Sunday 10th July 2016, with a
reference price of JD 0.39.

 

 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

